
 
 
 
 

Rules of procedure for school visits 
 
 
 
Welcome to the MIR (International Museum of the Reformation)! 
 
As a teacher, you are responsible for the behaviour of your students. 
Please inform your class of these rules before each visit to the Museum. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 
All visitors are expected to follow the WA-WHI-LOOK rule:  
WAlking instead of running, WHIspering instead of talking, LOOKing at the objects instead of 
touching them. 
 
Please leave all your bags, coats and umbrellas in the cloakroom. 
 
Please do not drink or eat inside the Museum. 
 
To avoid disturbing other visitors, please be mindful that people need to circulate. 
 
Only pencil drawing is permitted in the Museum; pencils are available at the reception desk of the 
MIR. 
 
It is forbidden to take photographs without authorisation from the Museum's management. 
We wish you a pleasant visit! 
 
 
 
The management of MIR. 


